University of Cincinnati College of Department of
Arts and Sciences Romance Languages
and Literatures

Cincinnati, Ohio 45221
Phone 513 475-6726

March 18, 1980

Professor Martha T. Halsey

Department of Spanish, Italian, and Portuguese
352 North Burrowes Bldg.

The Pennsylvania State University

University Park, PA 16802

Dear Professor Halsey:

This is just a brief sign of life to acknowledge receipt, in yesterday's
mail, of Professor José Martin Recuerda's schedule. Needless to say, we
have made the necessary reservations for him and his interpreter in a
hotel near the University of Cincinnati campus. Also, a colleague in

our Spanish Section will be waiting for him at the Greater Cincinnati Air-
port.

Thank you again for your time and trouble. With best regards.
Cordially,

RA

Kornel Huvos
Head and Charles Phelps Taft Professor of
Romance Languages and Literatures
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